
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

From: Senate Foil <foil@nysenate.gov>

Sent Monday, December 5,2016 3:40 PM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

Subject Re: Clarification of your Dec. 1, 2016 response to Nov. 23, 2016 FO|L/records request

pertaining to compliance with Legislative Law 91 "lnternal audit responsibilities"

Attachments: Rules and Regulations March 2013.pdf

December 5,2076

Ms. Elena Ruth Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc.

Post Office Box 8101

White Plains, NY 10602

cja@judgewatch.org

Dear Ms. Sassower:

This letter is to provide explicit clarification to our FOIL response dated December 7,20L6 that acknowledges

receipt of your email dated November 23,ZOLG pursuant to the Freedom of lnformation Law.

ln that letter, you were requesting information / records relating to compliance with Legislative Law 591

"l nternal audit responsibilities".

I advised you that the New York State Senate's internal controls audit is not complete, however, is in the process

of being concluded. To be clear, this is in reference to materials associated with the external audit being conducted by

EFPR Group.

As additionally provided in the December 1, 2016 letter, I advised you that the additional / remainder of records

requested, if the records even exist, were not subject to disclosure pursuant to Senate Rules.

I have attached a copy of the Senate's Rules and Regulations Relating to the Public lnspection and Copying of

Legislative Records for your information.

Sincerely,

Francis W. Patience
Secretary of the Senate

(See attached file: Rules and Regulations March 20L3.pdf)

From: "Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. \(CJA\)"
<elena @j udgewatch.org>
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